
F E D E R A L L Y  Q U A L I F I E D  H E A L T H  C E N T E R  

 

November 4th, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Patient, 
 
We hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits! 
 
We are writing to share some important news regarding your healthcare team. Our highly respected 
provider, Kelly Timbrook, will be leaving Neighborhood Health at the end of November as they move 
on to new ventures in their professional journey.  While we will miss their exceptional care and 
dedication, we want to reassure you that Neighborhood Health is here to continue your care. 
 
At Neighborhood Health, your health and well-being are our top priorities, and we have multiple other 
providers who will ensure that you receive the highest quality of ongoing care.   To that end, you will 
be reassigned to another one of our providers, who will be eager to meet you and continue your 
healthcare journey.   To facilitate this transition, we encourage you to schedule your next 
appointment at your earliest convenience.  Our staff is here to assist you with any questions or 
concerns you may have during this process. 
 
Thank you for being a valued member of our healthcare family. We appreciate your understanding 
and support as we navigate this change together. We are excited for what the future holds and are 
committed to providing you with the exceptional care you deserve. 
 
Wishing you health and happiness, 
 
 
 
Dr. Sharon Singleton 
Chief Medical Officer 
Neighborhood Health   
(260) 458-2641 
mynhfw.org 
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